MClrtin Julie Mikulas
MGHettG Regional Land Manager

August 28, 2023

Mr. Patrick Lennberg

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: M-1977-439 Corrective Action Required

Dear Mr. Patrick Lennberg:

In response to your letter dated August 17, 2023 please see the following by corrective action number.

1. Installation of the underdrain committed to in AM4 with design approval in TR6 will begin immediately.

We have put the underdrain out to bid and selected the contractor. Construction is expected to start
the 2" or 3" week of September.

| can be reached at 970-407-3631 if any additional information is needed at this time.

Sincerely,
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Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



